
GOOLMA COMMUNITY VOICE 

A huge Hello to the Goolma     

community. 

Despite the restrictions still in 

place at all NSW Public Schools,  

we have had a fabulous return to     

on-site learning at Goolma PS in 

Term 4. 

This has been my first full term as 

the new Principal and I have to say 

a huge thankyou to the staff,    

students, families and wider    

community. You have all given me 

such a warm welcome to your 

wonderful small school. 

As you all have likely heard by 

now, Mrs Kate Charlton retired 

from her role as Teaching Principal 

of GPS at the end of Term 3. She 

was a much-loved figure at the 

school for 15 years and, on behalf 

of the staff and students, I would 

like to wish Mrs Charlton all the 

very best in her retirement and, in 

particular, good fortune and happy 

swinging in her newfound weekly 

sporting endeavour of golf. We are 

also looking forward to a visit from 

Mrs Charlton when restrictions end. 

Enrolling Now for 2022 

Some very good news that came 

through recently is we are now 

able to start Kindergarten         

orientation for 2022. 

Goolma Public School has a great 

history of welcoming pre-school 

age children through both it’s play 

group and orientation program. If 

you have, or know of, any young 

children who are able to enrol at 

GPS next year, or in future years, 

please don’t hesitate to contact  

the school on 6374 0272. 

We will easily be able to organise a 

regular weekly orientation session 

for a morning that suits your  

availability (or even a full school 

day if you feel this would suit your 

child’s needs). 

Enjoy the photos of the fantastic 

happenings at GPS so far this 

term, including a very special    

Remembrance Day assembly as 

well as our regular weekly music 

sessions with Ian from the      

Conservatorium in Dubbo. 

Matt Ferrie Principal 

Remembrance Day  



MID-WESTERN Regional Council 

Mobile Library  

The next Library visit will be 02/12/2021 Reminder   

to the Goolma Community that the Mobile Library 

comes to Goolma Public School from 10- 11 am every 

three weeks during the school term.  Everyone is   

welcome  to use this service. 

GOOLMA BUSH FIRE BRIGADE 

For the reporting of an incident or fire please use the 

EMERGENCY number 000 only. Do not use local num-

bers or UHF.  

For general business contact the Fire Control Officer 

on 63724434. The UHF CB contact is Channel 12 and is 

only for general use.  

Anyone wishing to          

Advertise or Special         

Announcements  

Please let us know and we 

will place it in our      

Newsletter  

Dates to Remember  

02.12.2021    Regional Library 

06.12.2021    Shopping Secret Santa 

14.12.2021    Presentation Day/Yr 6 Farewell 

16.12.2021    Final Day Term 4 

01.02.2022    School Resumes 

 

Music with Ian 

Everyone enjoying Music 


